
Fr ieth C.E.C. School   

Message from 

Mrs Reid 
It has been an incredible 

couple of weeks to start 

the final term of the year. 

Firstly, year 5 & 6 pupils 

had an amazing time in 

France last week. Alongside 

the challenging activities of 

abseiling, climbing, rafting, 

zip-wiring and fencing, the 

pupils practiced their 

French at the market and 

tried French cuisine at 

the Snail farm. In a 

new addition to our 

visit, this year we also 

visited the Somme 

museum and some of 

the memorials, 

including the British 

Franco memorial for 

the missing. This was 

both an informative and 

moving experience for both 

the children and the staff.  

Thank you to Miss Gibbens 

and Mr Honey for 

accompanying us on the trip 

with an especially huge 

thank you to Mr Cubbage 

for giving up a week of his 

time to help us 

with the trip again 

this year.  There 

will be an assembly 

for parents of the 

pupils on the trip 

next Friday at 

2:15pm to find 

out all about it! 

Also last weekend 

saw the collaboration of the 

church, the village society 

and the PTA working 

together to create a 

wonderful community 

celebration for the Queen’s 

birthday.  The younger 

pupils helped prepare 

bunting and a scarecrow 

Queen’s Guard of Honour as 

well as being super helpers 

on the day, setting up 

tables, taking part in the 

Church service and serving 

food at the tea.   

This week saw our Year 

3 pupils visiting the 

Hypnos factory to find 

our how beds are made 

and think about the 

importance of sleep to a 

healthy lifestyle. Please 

see the website for 

pictures and details. 

Don’t forget, next 

Tuesday sees the 

traditional Marlow Church 

School’s Praise in the Park. 

Which parents are welcome 

attend.  We look forward to 

seeing you there!   

Mrs  Jo Reid 

  

Summer Term 8        17th June 2016 

 
 

Term Dates 

2015-2016 

2015 -2016 INSET days 

Mon  4th January 2016 

Mon  11th April 2016 

Fri-

day 

 27th May 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2016-2017 

2016 –2017 INSET days 

Thurs 1st September 2016 

Fri  2nd September 2016 

Wed  4th January 2017 

Two additional service days TBC 

School will be closed May Bank Hol 1st May 2017 

 

Emails and Letters sent home this 

week: 

LETTER: SUMMER QUEEN FROM PTA 

LETTER: RE ANNUAL SURVEY—COMMUNICATION 

LEAFLET: YEAR 2 PARENTS RE STANDARDS AGENCY TEST-

ING 

LETTER: MUSIC LESSONS KS2  

LETTER: SUMMER QUEEN  

LEAFLET: FLYER OWLS CHITERN MUSIC ACADEMY 

 

NEWSLETTER Developing Potential without Limitations 

**********PTA NEWS********** 

The Queens celebrations were lots of fun last Sunday, especially the face painting and tattoos! A huge thank you 

to Caroline Harper and Sophie Wharfe for your artistic help. We should know what was raised soon. 

 

We are all looking forward to seeing the children at Praise in the Park and are delighted that the monies raised 

from the Pamper night are paying for the coaches to take all the children to the event. We think it's important 

for everyone to know where the fundraising goes and I will keep you up to date with what is needed and where it 

goes. 

 

The next PTA meeting has been changed from next week to Tuesday 28th June in the back room of the Grouse & 

Ale pub in Lane End, please do come along. 
 

The Summer Queen letter will be out very soon as will the Camp night booking form. 

 

Many thanks 
 
Emma 

 Open Close 

Autumn 3rd Sep 22nd Oct 

 2nd Nov 18th Dec 

Spring 5th Jan 12th Feb 

 22nd Feb 24th Mar 

Summer 12th Apr 26th May 

 6th June 21st Jul 

 Open Close 

Autumn 5th Sep  21st Oct 

  31st Oct  20th Dec 

Spring  5th Jan 10th Feb 

 20th Feb  31st Mar 

Summer 18th Apr  26th May 

 5th  June 21st Jul 



 

REMINDERS 
Music Lessons September 2016 
We offer music lessons to KS2 children in school, they are run by Vocaso and BLT 

Music,  they require signing up to in September for the year ahead. You should 

have received the information and booking  letters this week in the bookbags. 

Please book your lessons direct with the music supplier, they will then liaise with us 

re the timings of the lessons. 

 

LSA Roles 
We currently have opportunities in school for LSA roles, please visit the Bucks CC 

website for more details at : http://jobs.buckscc.gov.uk/job-search/ 

 

Dolce Packed Lunches 

You can now book packed lunches for the following dates via the Live Kitchen web-

site. Please note if you had already ordered a meal on these dates your order will 

have been automatically cancelled and you will need to re-order a sandwich lunch: 

Tuesday 21 June Praise in the Park— PLEASE ORDER BY END OF TODAY FRIDAY 17 JUNE 

Friday 1st July Sports Day 

Friday 15th July Summer Queen 

 

Chateau Du Broutel Assembly 

Parents of year 5 & 6 pupils who came to France are invited to attend the assembly 

next Friday 24th June, where the pupils will be sharing their adventures and high-

lights from the trip. 

 

Year 5 Secondary Transfer Meeting 

Following the Assembly, there will be a meeting for year 5 parents to provide in-

formation about the transfer to secondary school and the 11+ transfer tests. The 

meeting will start shortly after the end of the school day.  

 

Sunny weather  

Now the weather is becoming sunny please remember to apply sun cream before 

your child arrives in school. Should they need to reapply, each child should have 

their own clearly named cream which they should be able to apply themselves. For 

safety reasons, children are not allowed to use another child’s cream. Please also 

ensure your child has a named sun hat and brings a bottle of water into school with 

them. Sunglasses are not permitted without a note from a medical professional as 

the visor on a sun hat will pro-vide enough eye  

protection.  

 

Wet weather 

Of course we are also experiencing some very wet weather! We ask parents to 

keep an eye on the forecast and provide children with lightweight raincoats so we 

can still enjoy our outside space whatever the weather! 

Developing Potential without Limitations 

Frieth C.E.C School  

Fr ieth 

Henley on Thames 

RG9 6PR 

Phone: 01494 881554 

E-mail: 

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk 



More information is available on our school website 

www.friethschool.co.uk 

 

Frieth C.E.C School  

Fr ieth 

Henley on Thames 

RG9 6PR 

Phone: 01494 881554 

E-mail: 

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

Developing Potential without Limitations 

 

 

Praise in the Park 

Praise in the park is taking place next Tuesday and all pupils are to be col-

lected from the park after the service at 2.15pm. Please keep an eye on 

the weather, as if it is too wet and the event is cancelled, we will notify 

parents by SMS or email and children should be collected from school as 

usual.  

 

Dates and events happening in the school diary can all be 

accessed in the Calendar section of the School Website at 

the following link: 

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/calendar/186376 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


